
 
 
While no one could have predicted at the start of the school year that we 
would be ending June 2020 in this manner, we are thankful that our 
Nantucket community remains healthy and strong!  We want to ensure that 
all Starfish have the opportunity to get back all of their personal belongings 
in a safe and organized manner.  Please continue reading below to find out 
more about our plan. 

● To keep everyone safe and maintain social distancing, no students or 
parents will be allowed to enter the school building. 

● All individuals on school property should be wearing a mask at all 
times. 

● Teachers have collected each student’s personal belongings from 
desks and lockers and placed them into labelled bags.  

● These bags, as well as any musical instruments that need to be 
returned to students, have been alphabetized in the 
cafeteria/gymnasium. 

● During this time, families will also return media books, textbooks, 
guided reading books, safety belts, and musical instruments (only if 
school owned and borrowed by 5th graders). If you borrowed a 
Chromebook and you are moving outside of Anne Arundel County, 
you will need to return your Chromebook and charger at this time. 

 
 



 
 
Our goal is for families to participate in a drive-thru to 
swap materials with us! 
 
All parking lots at Nantucket will be blocked off to discourage parking. 
Parents coming to the school are encouraged to remain in their cars and 
use the drive-thru plan below.  If you have your car rider hang tag or can 
write your student’s last name on a paper, please display it in your car 
window to make the process as smooth as possible. 
 

 
 



During your assigned time period, 
1. Enter the bus loop and stay in your car.  Follow the directions of 

Nantucket staff. 
2. At the first stop you are going to relay your student’s name to the 

Nantucket staff member. 
3. At the second stop sign you are going to place any materials you 

need to return to Nantucket in a laundry basket provided by the 
school.  

4. At the third stop sign, Nantucket staff members will bring all student 
belongings out to your car. 

5. Finally, you may proceed around the access road and off of school 
property. 

 
If you must walk to school to gather your belongings,  

1. Bring the items you need to return to school with you toward the front 
door.  

2. Follow social distancing and directions of Nantucket staff members. 
3. At the table, provide your student’s name to the staff member on 

duty.  
4. Return any school materials in the provided laundry basket. 
5. Move to the second table and collect your student’s belongings. 

 
Thank you for helping us to make this process safe and smooth for all 
community members! 


